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Aaron Brown

From: Todd Nea
Sent: Wednesday, 27 February 2019 6:02 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Cc: Aaron Brown; IPCN Enquiries Mailbox; Lynne Crookes; 'Richard Crookes'
Subject: RE: Hume Coal Project SSD 7172 & Berrima Rail Project SSD 7171
Attachments: Speaking notes for IPC.DOCX; LC submission.docx; Larry Cook IPC presentation Final.pdf

Categories: Aaron

Dear Secretariat 
 
Submissions from 180-182 Belanglo Road, Sutton Forest 
 
Thank you for facilitating our time speaking yesterday despite not originally being allocated on that day. 
 
I was not able to hand up the submissions of myself, Lynne Crookes and Larry Cook, who spoke yesterday. 
 
These submissions are attached. 
 
Below and attached is a satellite image showing the location of my client's land sitting between State forest on 
one side, and if approved, the mine. I was not able to hand that up also, but it demonstrates the 1.8km boundary 
shared boundary with my clients and the proximity to the proposed mine. We would be grateful if that is provided 
to the Commission also. 
 










